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Mr. Ala Nuseibeh appointed to Range Oil & Gas Inc. Board 
 
 
Vancouver, BC, Canada - Range Metals Inc. (CNQ:RMIC) (FWB:YGK) is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Mr. Ala Nuseibeh to the Board of Directors of its wholly owned subsidiary Range Oil and Gas Inc. 
 
Mr. Nuseibeh is Chief Executive Officer of KAN International Petroleum Services, a regional oil and gas company 
based in Amman, Jordan.  Mr. Nuseibeh specializes in identifying upstream and downstream oil and gas 
opportunities, arranging strategic partnerships and facilitating project financing.  He has served on several boards 
of listed companies and currently advises local and multinational companies on upcoming opportunities and 
strategies covering North, Central and Eastern Africa, Middle East and the Caspian Region.  
 
He has interests in oil and gas exploration, drilling and oil services companies and has assisted several blue chip 
companies in successfully securing business relationships in the Middle East, including concession acquisitions, 
drilling and service contracts. 
 
About Range Metals Inc. 
 
Range Metals Inc., publicly traded on the Canadian Trading and Quotation System (CNQ:RMIC) and Frankfurt 
Stock Exchange (FWB:YGK), is negotiating for concessions to explore and develop oil and gas opportunities in 
the Middle East and Central Africa through its wholly-owned subsidiary Range Oil & Gas Inc. 
 
For further information on Range Metals Inc. and its subsidiaries visit Range’s web site at www.rangemetals.com 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
“Don Sheldon”      
Don Sheldon, President 
 
 
For further information contact Don Sheldon or: 
Garth Edgar, CFO, Range Metals Inc. 
Tel: 604-681-2006  Fax: 604-689-1758 
Email: range@rangemetals.com 
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This news release contains certain statements that may be deemed “forward-looking statements.  Forward looking statements are 
statements that are not historical facts and are generally, but not always, identified by the words “expects”, “plans”, “anticipates”, 
“believes”, “intends”, “estimates”, “projects”, “potential” and similar expressions, or that events or conditions “will”, “would”, “may”, 
“could” or “should” occur.  Although Range believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking statements are based on 
reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results may differ materially from 
those in forward looking statements.  Forward looking statements are based on the beliefs, estimates and opinions of Range’s 
management on the date the statements are made.  Range undertakes no obligation to update these forward-looking statements 
in the event that management’s beliefs, estimates or opinions, or other factors, should change, except as required by law. 


